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 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

This Week In School… 
 

Year 3 – have been revising time in Maths and in English, they have been completing 

instructing manuals on how to build a den for Gregory and Lennox, based on the book 

Gregory Cool. 

Year 4 – have been looking at ordering money in ascending and descending order, rounding 

to the nearest pound and pence and placing money values on a number line.  

In English, they have been looking at poems and creating their own creature/monster poems. 

Year 5 – have been multiplying and dividing large numbers in Maths this week. In English, 
Year 5 have been planning and starting to write up a newspaper report on 'The Princess' 
Blankets'. We've been practicing very hard on the production songs that we will be singing. 

Year 6 – have spent much of the week in final rehearsals for their production which takes 
place next week.  They are all working really hard to fine tune and polish their 
performance.  They also had a day at their secondary schools this week in preparation for 
Year 7 in September and all came back with lots of exciting things to look forward to. 
 

 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.1% 

Blake 

24/30 

! ! 

Don’t forget we are a nut free 

school as we have children 

who have allergies!  
 

 

(let’s leave them for the 

squirrels) 

 

 
7th July 2018 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 95% 97% 92% 93% 93% 98% 96% 94% 
Lates 6 2 10 4 0 7 1 4 

Well done Kipling Class! 

! 

 

Morpurgo! 

New 
Attendance 
Procedures 

We would like 
to make you 
aware of the 
new school 

procedure for 
children who 

have 
unexplained 

absences from 
school.  

There have been 
public cases in 
the past where 

schools have not 
chased up the 
reasons as to 

why children are 
off of school. It 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Browne 
Emily and 
Thomas 

Blake 
Tyler L and 
Tayn 

Donaldson 
Jake and 
Molly 

Dahl 
Connor and 
Georgie 

Morpurgo 
Seb and 
Kayleigh 

Kipling 
Millie and 
Hassan 

Rowling 
Charlie M 
and Jayden 

Rosen 
Jake and 
Jack 

 

Artist of the Week! 
 

Browne – Matthew 
Blake – Tayn 
Dahl – Austin 
Rosen – Eshan 

 

Lower School Active Kids Tournament 

This week, pupils from IVJS attended an Active Schools festival, involving almost 200 schools from 
around Bucks and Milton Keynes. The children competed in many different sports, gaining points for 
their own partnerships. We teamed up with all the schools that we had been competing against all 

year, working together to become the top scoring partnership! IVJS had twelve athletes from Year 3 
and 4 who competed with such heart and determination through testing heat! With almost 1300 

children, it is fair to say it was tough competition but it didn't stop IVJS coming home with a Fair Play 
Award! Well done to all athletes what an amazing day! A huge well done to Connor who read an 

oath brilliantly at the opening ceremony and in front of such a huge crowd! 
 



Catch 
the 

Reading 
Bug! 

Don’t forget 
your 

accounts for 
Bug Club!  
Each child 

has an 
online 

account 
with 

fantastic 
books to 

read, 
quizzes, 

games and 
even your 

own virtual 
treehouse 

to hang out 
in!  

Please 
speak to 

your 

  
 

 
   

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

9th  
Jul 

Last day of the Book 
Fair 

10th 
Jul 

Year 6 Production, 
from 1.30pm 

11th  
Jul 

Year 6 Production, 
from 6pm 

13th   
Jul 

FISA Summer Disco, 
from 6.30pm 

24th  
Jul 

Leavers Assembly, 
from 2pm 

24th  
Jul 

Last Day of Term 

 

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 

Staffing in September 

Class Photos 

FISA Disco 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Don’t forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online.  
Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

or via our website. 
Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be 

 charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been 

informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book 

children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after 

school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 

minutes after 6pm. 

P4C - Question of 

the Week 
 

If you had a 
different name 
would you be a 

different person? 
 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Summer Reading Challenge 

The Summer Reading Challenge takes 
place over the summer holidays in 

libraries throughout England, Scotland 
and Wales. Developed by charity The 

Reading Agency, along with the UK 
public library network, it is now in its 

20th year and is the UK’s biggest annual 
reading promotion for primary aged 
children. 761,758 children in the UK 

took part in Animal Agents, the Summer 
Reading Challenge 2017.  

It starts on 14th July - look out for an 
assembly on 12th July which will tell you 

all how to take part.  
 

 
 
 

Year 4 Reading Gladiators For The Win! 

This week, our Year 4 Reading Gladiators 
competed against other schools in the 
local area by performing a 10 minute 

presentation on a book of their choice 
from the Reading Gladiators programme 

and took part in a book quiz. All of the 
schools involved did an amazing job with 

their performances but there was only 
one winner... 
IT WAS US! 

 

‘Hats’ Such A Good Idea… 

Have a look at our fantastic new hats, available to buy from 
both PMG and via school. We will be accepting payment for 
them in the online School Money shop. The hats are £4.99 

for a peaked cap and £5.99 for the bucket hat style. 
Fabulous! 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
 

 

 
 

Book Fair! 

Don’t forget to visit our book fair! It will be open this 
afternoon after school and again on Monday at 3.15pm.  

Come and see if your next favourite book is in stock! 

 
 

Year 6 Production 

Don’t forget to buy your tickets for this year's Year 6 
production, Cinderella and Rockerfella that will take place 
on Tuesday 10th July from 1.30pm and Wednesday 11th 

July from 6pm. 
We have decided to offer three tickets to each 

performance for the Year 6s and one ticket to each 
performance to the Year 5s this year due to the capacity 
of our hall. This policy will be the same next year. Tickets 

cost £2 each. 

Click here to order 
Thank you. 

 

We Won A Bronze Award! 

 We are the first of the Sapere EEF schools to receive a 
Bronze award! We are one of 200 schools across England 

taking part in the Education Endowment Foundation’s 
(EEF) study into the effectiveness of SAPERE P4C (Philosophy 

for Children). This study follows on from the EEF’s first 
efficacy trial, which found that SAPERE P4C has a positive 

influence on education and wider outcomes, particularly for 
disadvantaged students. Additional research, funded by the 

Nuffield Foundation, also found that SAPERE P4C has 
important non-cognitive benefits, including boosting 
communication and teamwork skills, particularly for 

disadvantaged pupils. 

 

FISA Disco 

Next Friday will be the FISA summer Disco! 
We will be sending out letters with 

envelopes which will need to be returned 
to the school reception (look out for the 
red letterbox by the front desk) with a 

completed form and the correct payment. 
Tickets will be sent out from Wednesday 

next week. 
Click here for a copy of the letter. 

 

H2-Woaw! 

It’s still summer! Who’d have thought this 
glorious weather would have held out for 

so long this year?  
Although most of us are enjoying the 

sunshine, we are getting just a little bit 
parched now so would like to take this 
moment to remind everyone to bring a 
water bottle and plenty of water with 

them, the queues for the water fountains 
are getting a little long now… 
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http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3
http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/
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